
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/3/2016 11:59:28 AM

Subject: Re: Abbeville update

I like Josh's more aggressive approach towards a Supreme Court ruling that we don't even usually 
acknowledge is a factor in our education plan.


David M. Glaccum
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2016, at 11:39 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


What do we think about this?
 
 
Three years ago, Governor Haley began working with key education stakeholders, Republicans and Democrats 
on a plan that transformed the way we fund education in South Carolina— while improving technology and 
reading in our schools. Although the court did not take those steps forward into consideration in their ruling, the 
governor has continued to work hard  to improve the way we educate our children through her rural facilities 
and teacher retention initiatives. South Carolina’s students are our future  and we will keep working hard for 
them.
 
 
From: Baker, Josh 
 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 10:57 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney; Glaccum, David
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: RE: Abbeville update
 
For the third year in a row, Governor Haley has worked with education leaders and the General Assembly to 
move our state’s education system forward with more classroom resources, improvements to technology at 
school and at home, and bold moves to improve teacher retention.  While so much focus this year has been on a 
Supreme Court opinion, we started focusing on education years before the Court inserted itself into 
policymaking and will continue to work on lifting up all of South Carolina’s children well after the it moves on to 
other issues.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 2:50 PM
 
To: Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: FW: Abbeville update
 
Josh and David,
 
Do you have any guidance here?
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From: Prabhu, Maya [mailto:mprabhu@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 12:03 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Abbeville update
 
Hey Chaney,
 
I was hoping to get a comment from the governor about the progress made by the Legislature this year to 
improve educational opportunities in rural areas of the state. Four bills have been passed by the  and three 
others have stalled in the Senate.
 
What are her thoughts about the progress that’s been made? Does she think it will satisfy the Supreme Court’s 
directive?
 
Thanks!
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell | 843.509.8933
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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